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Dear Council Members – Wow!  Where has time gone?!?!!  Hard to believe Ken and I have 
been working on the MD19 Website and, providing tech support to the MD19 office for almost a 
decade!  We have had a lot of fun doing this; met a lot of GREAT people and learned so much.  
Now, it’s time to pass the reigns on to someone else; someone with a new vision for how the 
site should look and feel; and for moving forward into Windows 10 at the MD19 office. 
 
  We wish to thank the office staff at MD19; they’ve been AWESOME to work with!  We shall 
miss them. 
 
  It has been our privilege to serve as your Webmaster and IT Support Team.  Wishing you ALL 
the best in the years ahead.  And, if you have any questions, we’re only an email or phone call 
away.  
  
  THANK YOU for this great opportunity! 
 
Yours in Lionism 
Ken & Sandra Ball 
IT Support & Webmaster            
 

 

 


